
KXET(AM) (formerly KGDD), 1150 kHz, Portland, Oregon, has been 

continuously owned and operated by Bustos Media Holdings, LLC (Bustos) since 

2011.  Bustos is a Hispanic-owned company.  The station temporarily left the air on 

March 20, 2023.  The station had been operating pursuant to a reduced power special 

temporary authorization (STA),  most recently extended on October 17, 2022, File 

No. BESTA-20221012AAF.  The station had a construction permit, File No. BP-

20190213ABJ, granted April 17, 2019, to relocate its transmitter site to the tower 

used by KBPS(AM), Portland, Oregon and to diplex on that tower with KBPS.  

However, the local public school district that owns KBPS and the high school where 

the KBPS tower is located, engaged in renovations and the tower was not available 

to us to install diplexing equipment. 

Earlier this month, we filed an application for a construction permit to relocate 

the station to Fairview, Oregon in the Portland radio market; this application was 

accepted for filing and was assigned the file number BP-20230303AAG. 

Bustos Media Holdings, LLC moved the Spanish language program format of 

the Station, known as “La GranD”, to sister station KGDD (formerly KXET), 1520 

kHz, Oregon City, Oregon.  When KXET 1150 kHz returns to the air, Bustos will 

provide quality programming to serve the public interest, convenience and necessity. 


